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C(\/ July 24, 2007
CITY OF ENGINEERING SERVICES

VANCOUVER T.R. Timm, P.Eng., General Manager

MEMORANDUM June 24, 2007
TO: Mayor and Council
CC: Judy Rogers, City Manager

Sid Baxter, City Clerk
FROM: Tom Timm, General Manager of Engineering Services

. SUBJECT: Modification to Report Entitled, “Building Line Review of 41° Avenue, 49
Avenue, and SW Marine Drive west of Granville”

This memo is to inform Mayor and Council about a modification to the recommendation for
the Administrative report dated May 31, 2007, entitled, “Building Line Review of 41 Avenue,
49" Avenue, and SW Marine Drive west of Granville”, which was originally scheduled to be
considered at the Standing Committee on Transportation and Traffic on June 12, 2007. Due to
time constraints, this report has been rescheduled to the Transportation and Traffic
committee meeting on July 24", 2007.

For clarity, the recommendation should be revised as follows:

THAT any further work on the building line review of SW Marine Drive, West 41°
Avenue and West 49" Avenue be postponed until after the development of a new long
range transportation plan, noting that the principles of the 1997 Transportation Plan,
including no increase in arterial network capacity and giving priority to pedestrians,
bikes, transit and good movements over private automobiles will continue to be
applied to these streets and that staff pursue improvements for pedestrian, bike and
transit modes as opportunities arise.

If you have any questions or comments about this please contact Jerry Dobrovolny, Assistant
City Engineer- Transportation at 604-873-7331.
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Tom Timm, P.Eng.
General Manager/City Engineer

NE/ne

 Engineering Services 453 West 12th Avenue Vancouver BC VY Tv4 tel: 604.873.7323 fax: 604.873.7200
engineering@vancouver.ca



